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710 – 55 University Avenue 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5J 2H7 Canada 
epcor.com 

May 22, 2020 

Sent by EMAIL and RESS e-filing

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 
Emergency 
Request to Participate – EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) and 
EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. (“EEDO”) 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2020-0133 

ENGLP and EEDO request to participate in the process launched by the OEB in its May 14, 
2020 letter to parties. ENGLP carries on the business of natural gas distribution and EEDO 
carries on the business of electricity distribution. 

Representatives from both utilities look forward to participating in the Preliminary Stakeholder 
Meeting on May 28, 2020 and providing our written comments on the Draft Issues List by June 
11, 2020. ENGLP and EEDO will make every effort to coordinate their participation in this 
consultation with utilities which share the same interests.

Per section 3.05 of the Board’s Practice Direction on Cost Awards, ENGLP and EEDO are not 
eligible for an award of costs, and ENGLP and EEDO are not requesting cost eligibility for 
their participation in this proceeding. 

Please feel free to reach out if you require additional information. 
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Sincerely, 

Vince Cooney, P.Eng, MBA 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
(647) 730 – 0013

cc. Fiona O’Connell, OEB Staff
Susannah K. Robinson, Vice President, Ontario, EPCOR Utilities Inc.
Daniela O’Callaghan, Legal Counsel, EPCOR Utilities Inc.
Jacyn Koski, Corporate Controller, EPCOR Utilities Inc.
George Leung, Manager, Accounting, EPCOR Utilities Inc.
Cindy Shuttleworth, Senior Manager, Finance & Regulatory Reporting, EEDO
Tim Hesselink, Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Billing, EEDO
Stacy Ricketts, Administration Support Manager, ENGLP




